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Memorandum 

To:   Honorable Mayor and Town Council 

From:  Kim Henry 

Re:    Planning Commission Resignation 

Attached you will find Justin Baker’s resignation letter from the Planning Commission effective 

December 2, 2024. Mr. Baker also served as the liaison to the Architectural Review Board and 

as a member on the Board of Zoning Appeals. His term on the Planning Commission will 

expire on June 30, 2028, as well as the Architectural Review Board. His term on the Board of 

Zoning Appeals will expire on January 31, 2025, as he finished the unexpired term of Matthew 

Gallagher. I will be providing applications for consideration at the January 6, 2025 

Organizational Meeting. If the applications come in prior to the meeting, they will be sent to you 

via email.  
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